
No. 

As a member of the general public in Chorley, I object to the station making further changes 
to its key commitments. Chorley hasn’t changed that much since the station last changed its 
key commitments 2 years ago and it’s clear that the station can’t attract sufficient volunteers. 
The directors run the station as a ‘closed shop’ and for their own enjoyment, without 
involving the public. The station also broadcasts repeat interviews over and over, sometimes 
within the same day, let alone the same week’. 
 
If Chorley FM is granted another amendment to its key commitments, it would be allowing a 
narrow-minded organisation to bypass through any issues that may arise in the future. It 
seems the station plans to broadcast to everyone and anyone, no matter of age, yet exclude 
the minority groups and Asian Community which it clearly doesn’t allocate any time to. 


